
 

 

 
 

 

To:      Parents and Care Providers 
From: Robin Baker/ Executive Director 
Date: May 5, 2025 

 

 

 

 Get Ready for an Unforgettable Summer at Camp Meadowlark!  
We’re thrilled to announce that applications are now OPEN for Camp Meadowlark 2025—a one-
of-a-kind summer experience designed for individuals with intellectual and/or developmental 
disabilities in Amherst, Appomattox, Bedford, and Campbell Counties, as well as the cities of 
Bedford and Lynchburg. 
 
 What’s Camp Meadowlark All About? It’s all about fun, friendship, and making memories! From 
arts & crafts and music & dance, to swimming and outdoor adventures, there’s something for 
everyone to enjoy. Our goal is simple: to make this summer joyful, inclusive, and unforgettable! 

 
When & Where? 

 
Dates: July 1st – July 31st 
 
Time: 9:30 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. 
 
Location: Chestnut Hill United Methodist Church, Fort Ave, Lynchburg 
 
 Need a Ride? We offer limited transportation on a first come, first serve basis in Amherst, 
Appomattox, Campbell, and Lynchburg. But hurry—transportation requests or changes can’t be 
accepted after May 30th! 

 
Camp Fees & Financial Aid 

 
Cost: $200 per week, per camper 
 
Need help? We’ve got you! Financial assistance is available, but it is important that you 
contribute what you can —just fill out the Request for Financial Aid form along with your 
registration. 
 



 
 
 
Refund policy: Requests made before June 24th will incur a $10 processing fee. No refunds after 
that date. 
 
 Pro Tip: Don’t forget to pack a lunch! Campers should bring their own each day, since lunch is 
not provided. 
 
 Ready to Sign Up? Make sure your Camper Registration Form is filled out completely and 
signed—incomplete forms will be returned. Questions? Concerns? Just want to chat? Call us at 
(434) 845-4071. We're here to help! 

 
 So what are you waiting for? Let’s make Summer 2025 the best one yet—Camp Meadowlark 
is calling! 

 
 
 
 


